
Mountain Park Debris Removal Rules
Dear Resident:

We apologize for not picking up your yard debris. The reason was:

____The bags are over 25 lbs. 

____The bundles are over 25 lbs. 

____The brush is not bundled.

____The bundles are not tied in a way that can be handled.

____The brush is in lengths over 8’ long.

____The pieces or stumps are over 4’ in diameter.

____The clippings are not bagged.

____ _________________________________________________________________________

NOTE: WE CANNOT PICK BAGS OR BUNDLES OVER 25 LBS. If  you have any questions please contact 
Kevin Stohler, Landscape Manager, at 503-635-8333. Thank you for your cooperation.
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Yard Debris Pick-Up Program
This yard debris pick-up service is for an amenity provided by the association for Mountain Park homeowners. The 
association’s landscape crew picks up yard debris that is left at curb side every Monday. There is no additional fee 
for the service. Please follow these guidelines:

• 	 Please use paper leaf  bags or heavy duty garbage for grass and leaves. Bags must not exceed 25 lbs.

• 	 Stumps and branches must be under 4 inches in diameter to be picked up.

• 	 Please put branches and twigs in bundles and tie tightly with strong twine. Branches not to exceed 8 feet 
long. Free twine is available at the clubhouse.

• 	 Only yard debris is accepted– no garbage, please.

• 	 Put debris curb side the night before pickup or before 6:30 am the day of  pickup.

If  you have any questions, please call the Mt. Park landscape office at 503-635-8333.
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